
 

   

         

       
     
 
 

 
 

“Preserve the Past for the Future” 
 

 

MEETING OF THE COMMISSION 

November 14, 2017 

To be held in the 

Planning Dept. 

225 Essex St., 3rd floor 

Lawrence, MA 

7:00PM 
 

1. Roll Call 

 

2. New Business 
 

Demolition Delay Application 

Michael Kammer 

 Re:  1 Fulton St. 

 

3. Old Business 

 

Reports from Sub committee 

 

4. Board Business 

 

5. Correspondence 
 

6. Minutes 

 

7. Adjournment 

 

 

Administrative Assistant 

      Anne-Marie Nyhan-Doherty 

Land Use Planner 

Daniel McCarthy 
 

 

 

Chairman 
Jonas Stundza 

 

 

 

Vice Chairman 
David Meehan 

         

Secretary 
Donna Bertolino 

 

Treasurer 
Kate Hernandez 
 

 

HISTORICAL 

COMMISSION 

 

 

 

 

LAWRENCE 

MASSACHUSETTS 


